23 Nov 2015

David L Sutherland Cottage 2 134 Greencroft Gardens London NW6 3PJ

Application reference: 2015/4519/P - 134 Greencroft Gardens

Matthias Gentet Planning Technician Camden Planning 5 Pancras Square London N1C 4AG

Dear Mr Gentet,

Thank you for your email stating that you have passed on my application with a recommendation for approval. I fully understand that this is not a final decision but I appreciate your decision all the same.

Also please find enclosed the completed full application form which I hope you will find satisfactory.

In the Certificate of Ownership — Certificate B entries please note that Ms Egorova at No. 1 and I planned and shared the cost of the gate together back in March/April of this year. At that time Mr Proctor at No. 3 was neither for nor against the installation of the gate provided he wasn't asked to share in the cost. Unfortunately his and his wife's health have deteriorated considerably since then to the point that they now need full time carers. As my wife and I have have been neighbours and friends of Mr & Mrs Proctor for almost 30 years we were very upset to discover that on the odd occasion there had been a disruption to this service partially related to the gate. As soon as we discovered this Ms Egorova and I got in touch with his nephew, Mr Garry Campion, and we believe solved any confusion or circumstances that may have caused this problem. When you next hear from Mr Campion I am confident this will be reflected in his comments.

Again thank you for your decision and service.

Regards

David L Sutherland